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Summary:-
The next meeting of the Licensing Committee is a special committee scheduled for Wednesday 14 October 2009 to consider the draft gambling policy.  On the same day the Licensing Manager has the opportunity to attend a regional meeting which has a significant impact upon the licensing function and requests that the Panel consider an alternative date for the Regulatory Panel.
Recommendation:-
Members are requested to consider the options available in paragraph 3 of the report.
J A Messenger
Licensing Manager
CITY OF CARLISLE
To:
The Chairman and Members of the Licensing Committee on 9th September 2009
1. Background
1.1 The next scheduled meeting of the Licensing Committee, is a special meeting to consider the draft gambling policy due to take place on Wednesday 14 October 2009.
2 Officers Commitment
2.1 The Licensing Manager represents the Council on the North West Regional Institute of Licensing where he is Deputy Chairman.
2.2 On 14th October 2009, representatives of the Department of Culture Media and Sport (DCMS) who sponsored the Licensing Act 2003 are attending the regional meeting to explain significant changes in the legislation.  This includes the provision of a minor variation procedure and the disapplication of the requirement to have Designated Premises Supervisors (DPS) in community centres.  These changes are the biggest change to the Licensing Act in the last four years.  The change in respect of the DPS is of particular importance to councils such as ours, due to the considerable number of village halls and community centres in our area which will be affected.

2.3 The Licensing Manager has played a large part in securing these changes through regional and national meetings with the DCMS.  There are no other licensing officers available to attend the regional meeting.
3. Options
3.1 The Licensing Committee meeting date remains unchanged and the Licensing Manager will attend.
3.2 The Licensing Committee meeting date is changed which would allow the Licensing Manager the opportunity to attend both this meeting and the regional meeting.

Prepared by J A Messenger
Licensing Manager
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